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Mobile Van Will Park at Mike’s Unicorn Dinner in Saybrook Today at 2:00 p.m.

The New York State Insurance Department will dispatch an emergency vehicle to Staten Island today to
assist with disaster recovery operations in areas hit by this weekend's storm. The Department's Mobile
Command Center (MCC), a 50-foot-long van equipped with high-speed internet access and telephone
equipment, will be used to help Staten Island residents with insurance-related questions.  Insurance
Department personnel will be available to answer questions and residents may file claims and contact their
insurance companies right from the van.

Senator Lanza will join the Insurance Department today at 2 p.m. in the parking lot of Mike’s Unicorn
Dinner, 2944 Victory Blvd @Saybrook, Staten Island.

If you have any questions, you may call Lanza’s office at 718-984-4073,


